
 14 July 2023 

DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY 

 

18 July—Sport afternoon (whole 

school) 

18 July-Children University Gradu-

ation, Scarborough 

19 July-Y6 treat 

21 July-End of Year & Y6 leaver 

celebration 2pm 

21 July-Break up 

5 September-Pupils return to 

school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C of E Primary 

School 

Last week’s       
winning House 
was Ash 

If  nothing changed there would be no butterflies. 

Walt Disney 

First the blade, then the ear, 

then the full grain. 

Collective Worship Theme this half term=Responsibility/Hope 

This week’s       
winning House is 
Oak  

Attendance this week is 91.23 %  (target is 96%) 

 
School News 
Thank you to everyone who came to watch our fabulous KS2 pupils per-
form The Jungle Book.  What wonderful performances! A huge thank 
you to the staff and volunteers who helped with rehearsals, costumes 
and singing practice.  
 

End of Year Celebration 
This year we will be celebrating the end of 
the school year as well as the Y6 Leavers 
achievement.  EVERYONE is welcome to 
join us in the school playground on Friday 
21st July at 2pm 
Reports 

End of year school reports have been sent home with all pupils today.  

We hope you find the content useful and are pleased with you children’s 

efforts and progress. Please check school bags and return the reply slip 

by Tuesday 18 July. 

Summer Reading Challenge 

We had a visit from Kirkbymoorside Library on Thursday to introduce 

this summer’s Reading Challenge which all our pupils are eligible to take 

part in through any local library.  See Summer Reading Challenge. This 

is a great opportunity to fill time in the holidays. It costs nothing and will 

help maintain their reading over the holidays, ready for September. 

 

Transition and change 

This is a time of change for many people in school with children moving 

up a year group, new children joining us, children moving to Ryedale, a 

new headteacher joining school and Mrs Hayes moving on. Change is 

often seen as frightening but if we learn to see it more positively, we can 

all see change as good and beneficial. This is something we are talking 

about in school and you can at home too to help your children at this 

time. See here for additional support Positive Change at afinepar-

ent.com 

Ryedale Show 

All pupils have produced an item for the Ryedale Show, however, to en-

ter them the Show Committee must have a completed permission slip 

from parents.  Another copy of this permission form has been sent home 

with pupils who so far have not returned their form.  PLEASE RETURN 

BY MONDAY 17 JULY. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://afineparent.com/positive-parenting-faq/cope-with-change.html
https://afineparent.com/positive-parenting-faq/cope-with-change.html


  

Kirkbymoorside Hub- Ryedale Community 
Foodbank 
Kirkbymoorside Methodist Hall   Thursday 
9.30am - 11.30am Telephone  07821664764 
The Foodbank will remain open throughout 
the School Holidays. 
We are here to help if you are worried about rising bills. 
School do have vouchers, alternatively you are welcome to call in and 
speak with us.  
 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended our first sum-
mer fair. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Staff Training/meetings 

Visit to another R/KS1 set-

ting 

 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

17 July is week 3 

of our menu.   

The dates are on the 

top of your menus. 

 

 

 


